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RAC GOLF COMMITTEE
Meeting Minutes - 4th floor room

September 25, 2024

The meeting was called to order at 9:30 AM

Members Present: Pearl Birnbaum, Don Eckerson, Ruth Johnson, Dave
Lowe, Marty O’Neill, Sue Schuldt, Molly Walker and MaryAnne Wellander.
Ted Roberts and Ron Larkin were excused.

While there was acknowledgement that the course wa, generally in good shape
concerned was expressed about

....the continued presence of pond algae

....depth of the grass in certain areas

....damage to some of the greens and volume of sanding

....lack of clean up circle after mowing

A recommendation was made that the club should purchase new flags for the
upcoming tournament and might even consider acquiring “special events” flags
i.e. American flags

Special thanks was given to Marcia Wilson and the Garden Club for their efforts in
beautifying the course. They are doing a great job and their work is much
appreciated!

Our next meeting will be Wednesday, October 30, 2024 in the 4th floor

conference room.

Respectfully submitted,
Dave Lowe, Secretary



Dave Lowe
Secretary






